
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/5/2013 10:47:13 AM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Lunch or drinks?

Jeez. Where have you been ? Yes. Definitely. When I get back in the office I will get 
some dates.

Redacted to send you

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Sep 5, 2013, at 10:45 AM, "Campbell, Michael" <Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Hi Brian,
>
> Sitting behind you at the commission meeting, and it reminds me that I'm long overdue in checking in.
>
> I think I'm pretty flexible the next few weeks, with the exception in the 18th.
>
> MC
>415-703-1826
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